
8. Participation in International Activities

The Bank continued its efforts in engaging in international activities during 2022. As a member, 

the Bank hosts conferences, provides training courses, and attends numerous forums, including the 

annual meetings organized by the Asian Development Bank (ADB), the Central American Bank for 

Economic Integration (CABEI), and the South East Asian Central Banks (SEACEN) group. Moreover, 

the Bank is committed to promoting ties with related international forums and institutions such as 

the Asia-Pacific Economic Cooperation (APEC) and the Bank for International Settlements (BIS) 

and maintaining close relationships with other central banks through sharing opinions and policy 

experience on current financial and economic issues. 

In 2022, the Bank attended the 58th SEACEN Governor's Conference on December 5. At this 

conference, the Bank and other member banks acknowledged the profound economic and 

financial impacts of the pandemic, as well as the scarring effects that may linger over the medium 

term. The Bank also reaffirmed its commitment to continuously support the economic recovery 

through policy responses on macroeconomic and financial fronts.

In addition, the Bank attended the 13th SEACEN Online High-Level Seminar and Meeting of 

Deputy Governors of Financial Stability and Supervision during August 17 to 18.

The Bank also participated in the meetings held by other international organizations, such as the 

APEC Finance and Central Bank Deputies' Meeting held virtually during March 16 to 17, the BIS' 92nd 

Annual General Meeting in Basel, Switzerland, on June 25 and 26, the CABEI's 62nd Ordinary Meeting 

of the Board of Governors in Mérida, Mexico, on September 23, and the ADB's 55th Annual Meeting 

of the Board of Governors in Manila, the Philippines, during September 26 to 30.
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